LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN DEARBORN BOARD
AND
ASSOCIATION OF DEARBORN SCHOOLS ADMINISTRATORS’

Conference Release Day June, 2025
2024-2025

June 9, 2025 on the 2024-25 school calendar is a “conference release day,” which was traditionally the day before
Memorial Day weekend. It is an official day of the 2024-25 school year that is scheduled on Monday June 9th in order to
ensure teachers end the school year on June 6th.

Therefore, June 9, 2025 is a work day and not a conference release day for ADSA. ADSA agrees that there will not be a
conference release day. If applicable, the same applies to 2025-26, 2026-27 and 2027-28.

For the 2024-25 school year, both parties agree working from is approved for the week of June 16, 2025.

Additional information:

During the 2024-25 and 2025-26 school years ADSA works(ed) only 200 of the 202 contractual work days (Wednesday

prior to Thanksgiving and the Friday before Labor Day were not work days).

This agreement is in effect through the expiration of the 2023-2028 contract.

For the Board of the School District of For the Dearborn Schools Administrator’s
the City of Dearborn Association

Glenn M. Maleyko Ph.D. 3 Joshua Tynan, C

Superintendent of Schools ADSA President
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